24 NORTH BLLACK HORSE PIKE
RUNNEMEDE, NEW JERSEY 08078
856-939-5161

WWW.RUNNEMEDENJ.ORG

July, 2013

Dear Runnemede Resident:

Mayor & Council are pleased to announce that the Borough of Runnemede
has entered into a shared services agreement with the Borough of Bellmawr and
the Borough of Mt. Ephraim for trash collection services. In doing so, we have
been able to realize a savings of more than $50,000 annually for our residents.

Beginning the week of August 5™, the new trash collection day for all of
our residents will beTuesday. Those residents who currently place their
recycling at the curb on Tuesday will now have their recycling picked up on
Wednesday. Those residents who place their recycling at the curb on Thursday
will not experience any change. Please visit our website at www.runnemedenj.org
and view the scrolling calendar in order to see when the new trash
collection/recycling schedule will begin.

Once this schedule is in place, the contact information will be as follows:

Trash Collection Questions: 856-931-1111
Recycling Collection Questions: 856-931-0646

The Borough of Runnemede is trying to make the transition to a new trash
collection day as smooth as possible.
Mayor & Council
Borough of Runnemede

Equal Opportunity Employer



NEW TRASH
COLLECTION DAY

ATTENTION RUNNEMEDE RESIDENTS
BEGINNING THE WEEK OF 8/5/13
YOUR TRASH COLLECTION DAY WILL
CHANGE TO TUESDAY
RESIDENTS WHO CURRENTLY HAVE
A TUESDAY RECYCLING DAY WILL
NOW HAVE THEIR RECYCLING

COLLECTED ON WEDNESDAY.

(NO CHANGE FOR THURSDAY RECYCLING)



